
RFP 21-07 
Addendum 4 

 

No questions were received for addendum 4, however one modification will be made to the RFP. 

 

For the POTS lines: POTS lines are no longer a requirement for the RFP. If a provider is unable to provide 
POTS lines, this is no longer a disqualifier.  

After further discussions with key stakeholders, POTS lines are no longer considered a critical 
component and are no longer a crucial part of the RFP. 


